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I am writing to ask that there be more time for debate and hearings on the proposed new rules on
Colorado elections.  The proposals are confusing and some seem to lack a logical foundation
(limitations on electors, watchers).  Please do not act on these rules until there is more opportunity
for citizen input.
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